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Overview 
 

 The $130.5 million Bridgeland Riverside 
Continuing Care Centre (BRCCC) is a stand-
alone facility being constructed in the 
Bridgeland community on the northwest 
corner of the site previously occupied by the 
now demolished Cross Bow Continuing Care 
Centre. 
 

 The Bridgeland Riverside Continuing Care 
Centre will help address a shortage of 
spaces for Calgarians requiring continuing 
and complex care. The new centre will also 
free up hospital beds for patients requiring 
active treatment. 
 

 The new Bridgeland Riverside Continuing 
Care Centre will create a space for almost 
200 individuals. 

 
  
 

 
 The facility is designed to support the 

residents through patient and family centered 
care concepts that include the incorporation 
of natural light, pathways and gardens.   
 

 The Bridgeland Riverside Continuing Care 
facility will be run in partnership with Carewest, 
a wholly-owned subsidiary of AHS, who has a 
long history of providing care to seniors and 
adults with complex care needs.  
 

 In addition to residential care, the facility will 
also provide outpatient and day program 
services for seniors. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Community Update: 
Bridgeland Riverside Continuing Care Centre 

Level 4 is poured forming the 5th floor slab Construction continues on West Tower 
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Construction update 
 

 Construction continues on the West 
Tower.  
 

 Level four is poured forming the 5th floor 
slab.  
 

 Construction continues for the remaining 
structure - foundation walls and core 
walls.  
 

 Water proofing and insulation work is 
continuing on the perimeter foundation 
walls of the building.  
 

 Mechanical and electrical infrastructure 
installations are in progress. 
 

 Tower crane has been installed in the 
southwest courtyard. 
 

 Slab on grade for remainder of the building 
is being prepared and poured.  
 
 

 

What’s to come 
  

 Construction started in early January, 
2021 and is scheduled to be completed in 
late 2023. 

 

 Local student artwork is being printed on 
banners and will soon be installed on the 
construction fence.  

 

  

https://www.ahs.ca/about/capitalprojects.aspx 

Rendering of front of entrance of BRCCC 

 

Rendering of SE garden and playground  
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